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Arms Division Minute 4, 1958 

The Sales Department notes that although this forecast 
is submitted as requested, they are concerned about 
the safety aspects of the use of colored guns 1n hunt­
ing. They desire, therefore, to give this further 
cons1derat1on when samples are available. 

Further progress on this item depends on the develop­
ment or a satisfactory method or coloring steel compo­
nents. This 1a being investigated in connection with 
the deflector for the Model 552. 

Sporter Type Stock for the Model 721, 722 

Heavy Barrelled Version of the Model 722 

The Sales Department can foresee no demand for such 
rifles at the present time. 

c-8 Model 721 and 722 Barrelled Action 

This item was reported above in connection with the 
regular agenda. 
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